Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College
New Town, Rajarhat

Notice No: 1084 Date: 09.02.2024

NOTICE

All teaching and non-teaching staffs are hereby requested
to intimate their GPF & IT deduction in written for the
financial year 2024-2025 to Mr. Anjan Debnath within
20™ February 2024.
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Officer-In-Charge
Dr. A P J Abdul Kalam Govt. College
Newtown, Rajarhat, Kol - 700156
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